
Week 10 

This week, I made a video of my experience with learning 3D printing this term.  

You can view the view here:  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C1wK47k6fWs 

 

Throughout the term, I had been collecting small videos of the 3D printing process 

and wanted to do something more with them than just putting them on my 

Instagram account. I had a really great time creating this video. It’s mainly for my 

own amusement, but I do feel that it shows my process rather well.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C1wK47k6fWs

